
Hello Year 2s and adults,

 
Miss Ward here and I’m wanting to say a big hello to all of you and I am 
thinking about you all very often. I have been super busy. During the Easter 
holidays I helped at home by learning how to use a cement mixer, sometimes 
it was fun and sometimes I just wanted to relax in the sun. I work now and 
again at the HBN Hub then when I'm not, I keep myself busy by learning just 
like you lot! I hope you are all enjoying your home learning. Have your adults 
been doing any of their own learning? Is it fun learning with a family 
member? 

Last week, I spent a lot of my time learning more about phonics, and from 
this learning I felt it was super important to keep up with our handwriting so 
I have here are some handwriting skills for you all to have a go at. Remember, 
most of us have now started on joined up writing, so see if you can have a go. 
If you are not as confident, then try writing the words as neatly as you can 
forming the letters the correct way around, your grown up will help you. 

Here are my top tips before you start:

-Are you sitting comfortably at a table? 
-Remember to hold your pencil correctly. 
-Start your letters in the correct place and use the correct 
direction.                                                                                           
-Always do your handwriting on lines and look out for those 
tall letters and letters with tails under the line. 

Good luck and we’ll meet again, don't know where, don't know when, but I 
know we’ll meet again some sunny day. 

All my best from Miss Ward. 






